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To, 

The Head of Department, 

 All SOS  

Jiwaji University, Gwalior, MP 

 

Subject: Information regarding conducting Entrepreneurship Awareness Program at SOS 

Tourism and  Travel Management, Jiwaji University, Gwalior. 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that SOS in Tourism and Travel Management, Jiwaji University, 

Gwalior in collaboration with Entrepreneurship Development Cell, MITS, Gwalior is going to 

organize 3 days Entrepreneurship Awareness Program from 7-9 July 2016 for students at 

SOSTTM, Jiwaji University. The Registration for students is free of cost and students will also be 

provided Certificates for the same. 

 

Therefore we request you to send the list of interested students by 3rd July 2016 at SOSTTM, 

Jiwaji University, Gwalior. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                             With Regards, 

                                                                                                             Your Sincerely 

 

        

                                                                                                                  Prof. R.A. Sharma  


